
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Senate Rules Committee Members, 
 
The Electoral College is well past its retirement age. It was adopted at a time when slavery and 
restricting voting to male property owners were considered just. I believe HB 2927 will help prevent 
future travesties like the 2016 presidential election. It deserves a vote before the full Senate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Robert Crawford 
4704 SE Henry St 
Portland, OR 97206-6948 
(503) 774-8385 
 
 

 


